
Bill Summary 

1st Session of the 60th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB 1039 

 Version: FS 

 Request No.: 1862 

 Author: Sen. Alvord 

 Date: 03/18/2025 

 

Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1039 provides for the denial of a medical marijuana business or patient license on the basis of 

improper completion of the application, unpaid license or application fees, or for a reason 

provided for in the provisions of the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana and Patient Protection Act. If 

an application is denied on the basis of incomplete information, the applicant may submit the 

required information within 30 days for reconsideration. The measure directs the Medical 

Marijuana Authority to deny any application that has been submitted more than once with any 

errors or omissions that are not clerical or typographical in nature. 
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